
I am writing to OPPOSE the legislation to support presidential efforts to “peacefully annex” the 
autonomous territory of Greenland. Greenland has been a part of Denmark since 986 AD. IT 
has no interest in being part of the USA (especially now that we are indulging in such ridiculous 
antics). 


I am appalled that my taxpayer dollars are being wasted on junk legislation. Focus on things 
that are important to the state of North Dakota and not “annexing” other countries, no matter 
what the “logic” may be. 


It’s time to start limiting bills that are introduced to the state legislature so that legislators can 
remember what’s really important. 


Jan Russell

4910 157th Ave SE

Davenport, ND 58021


